
Welcome New Members!
 
We are proud to have so many amazing members dedicated to the development
of business and communications within dietetics. Our organization serves to
provide all its members opportunities for education, inspiration, and networking.
We are advocates for science- and evidence-based information, and raising
awareness of various roles we can play as nutrition professionals.
 
DBC recognizes the need to increase membership diversity, and to continue
listening to our peers as we navigate conversations from recent events and
movements. We strive to continue its growth so we can provide more resources in
addition to our current membership benefits. This includes a new proposal to
provide Student Grants (in progress), and:

Mentorship program
Free CPEU credits
Networking events (virtual and in-person)
Giveaways, and more!

We encourage you to refer a friend so they can also access these valuable
resources. We are only as great as our members and the leadership amongst us.
Thank you for your support!
 



Check out our social media: LinkedIn, Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram! Also,
check out our DBC website at www.dbconline.org.
 

Supporting Diversity

The Academy recognizes the need for more diversity in the nutrition and
dietetics profession, and it is compelled to make changes. To do this, we
need your help!
 
One initiative we are excited to share is the work to expand funding and outreach
for nutrition and dietetics programs specifically for ethnic and racial groups
underrepresented. The Academy has partnered with the National Association for

https://www.linkedin.com/in/dbcdpg
https://www.facebook.com/Dietitians-in-Business-and-Communication-DBC-DPG-158027854214763/
https://twitter.com/DBCDPG
https://www.instagram.com/dbcdpg/
http://www.dbconline.org/
http://www.nafeonation.org/


Equal Opportunity in Higher Education to encourage Congress to provide $300
million in funding for minority-serving institutions that would support allied health
programs, including nutrition and dietetics. Additionally, the Academy is also
requesting $10 million for nutrition and dietetics career outreach.
 
Join DBC in asking members of Congress to include this request in the next
appropriations bill by clicking here.
 

Join us for our first webinar series on June 30th!

https://www.eatrightstore.org/dpg-products/dbc/pivoting-your-rd-career-considerations-steps-and-skills-to-succeed--5-steps-to-begin-your-dietetics
http://www.nafeonation.org/
https://www.eatrightpro.org/action-center?vvsrc=%2fCampaigns%3fContactID%3d5500871f-9cdd-42bc-9e55-207d040a07fd%26VVACCESSID%3db32076e2-535e-11ea-9374-0e74039c8de4


One day you wake up and realize it is time to change! Maybe it’s moving from
clinical to sports nutrition, from corporate to private practice, from food service to
running your own consulting business, but you have no idea where to start. This
webinar will give you a starting point. While it might seem overwhelming, dialing in
on some initial details can make what looks impossible, possible. Learn from a
dietitian who did it – quit her job and launched her own business. She will give you
the knowledge you need to boldly take the next step in your dietitian career! For
more information and registration on this event, follow this link.
 

DBC Referral Program - Quarterly Drawing

Click here to submit your referral.
 

DBC Fundraiser for Academy Foundation Scholarships

https://www.eatrightstore.org/dpg-products/dbc/pivoting-your-rd-career-considerations-steps-and-skills-to-succeed--5-steps-to-begin-your-dietetics
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DBCmemberref
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DBCmemberref


We are excited to report that the DBC Academy Foundation Scholarship
Fundraiser raised $3,755! Thanks so much to all who contributed during this time
of need. The future of our profession depends on our continued support of
students and interns, and shines brighter because of special members such as
yourself. If you missed the fundraiser, you can still donate to the Foundation at any
time by clicking here.
 

Have you heard about the DBC mentorship program?

https://eatrightfoundation.org/get-involved/donate/


Through our mentoring program (Mentor Me with DBC), you can learn and connect
with other DBC members. Our members are extremely talented and work in a
variety of career settings. These talented members are willing to share their
knowledge and experiences in order to support career enhancement in business
and communications. Learn how you can participate here.
 

DBC Webinar Recordings

Last month we talked about when and how to build your team with Andrew Wade,
MS, RDN, LDN, CSSD. Click here to access recordings of our past webinars!
 

DBC Business Insights Newsletter – Navigating Tough
Conversations

https://www.dbconline.org/member-benefits/mentoring
https://www.dbconline.org/professional-development/webinars


Missed the last DBC Newsletter? Look here to read the newsletter now and check
our archive.
 

COVID Updates

https://www.dbconline.org/member-benefits/newsletters


As DBC monitors the developments of this pandemic and continue to see its
impact unfold, we send our heartfelt thanks to each one of you during this
uncertain time. We know that DBC members are all deeply impacted by the effects
of this global crisis. On behalf of the entire DBC Executive Committee, we are
thinking of you and we are here to lend support.
 
In addition, resources on prevention, food safety, and social media are available by
the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics at eatright.org/coronavirus.
 

If you have any questions, please email us.
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